
 
 

 

YOUR BOARD AT WORK 

 

The board had meetings on June 19 and August 21 to discuss several issues: 
 

 The security system with the Mobile Police Project Shield is up and running.  

 The tennis court fence and cement block walls have been painted. 

 The courts are scheduled to be re-surfaced in October. 

 The board has requested that the city trim the trees along Hillcrest which block our view 

when exiting the neighborhood. 

 The city is not going to make changes to Hillcrest Road, but will re-surface and re-paint 

the lines sometime this Fall. 

 

HOA annual dues. Thank you to the majority of homeowners who have paid their dues! 

It enables us to maintain our common areas as well as the pool, tennis courts and security. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

 

We have a board member who 

keeps an eye on all the street lights 

and contacts Alabama Power when 

lights are out. How cool is that?!? 

 

UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS!!! 

 

 Sept. 14 Front Porch Friday - Applecross  

Drive South - 6:30pm 

 Oct. 6   Neighborhood garage sale 

 October I’ve Been “boo”ed 

 November Help and appreciate your neighbor 

month 

 December 8  Breakfast with Santa 9:00-10:00am  

at the pool area 

 

 

September 2018 



~ Yards of the Month ~~ Yards of the Month ~~ Yards of the Month ~~ Yards of the Month ~    
 

July 2018 ~ 2200 Fieldstone Court 

 
 
 

August 2018 ~ 6416 Falconwood Court 

 
 

 
September 2018 ~ 6624 Apple Cross Dr. N. 

 
 

 

  



~ ~ ~ ~ PetPetPetPet    of the Month of the Month of the Month of the Month : Etta James : Etta James : Etta James : Etta James ~~~~    
 

  
 

Etta James lives with Tom and Birry Heagle on Apple Cross Dr West. She showed up one day 

and announced that she was “here to stay” – and so she has! Super loving, she’s always ready to 

greet you with a loud purr. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



If you’d like your pet(s) to grace Invernews, please contact Chris at cdodsworth@shc.edu 

Be a good neighbor! Practice bicycle awareness!! 
 

 
 

Thanks to the wonderful weather we have in Mobile, we can bike year-round. So please be 

mindful of our bicyclists as you drive through our neighborhood!  

 

 


